
                                                                                                                            

Press Release 

Bengaluru, 5 July 2024: Canara Bank is pleased to announce the signing of a Memorandum
of  Understanding  (MoU)  with  the  Karnataka  State  Police  on  July  4th,  2024.  This
collaboration aims to provide "Canara Premium Payroll Accounts" to the entire police force
across the state.

The MoU was signed and exchanged by Shri Mahesh M Pai, General Manager of Canara
Bank, on behalf of Canara Bank. The signing ceremony was held in the presence of Dr. Alok
Mohan, IPS, Director General & Inspector General of Police, Karnataka State.  This
partnership signifies Canara Bank's commitment to supporting the Karnataka State Police and
its personnel.
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